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This	well	attended	event	gave	me	the	opportunity	to	inform	and	
engage	on	a	health	subject	with	increasing	public	and	media	interest.	
The	knowledge	gap	in	our	understanding	of	fat	tissue	disorders	in	the	
United	Kingdom	is	significant	and	we	do	not	have	all	the	answer	to	
address	the	many	legitimate	concerns	of	sufferers.	However,	patient	

advocate	groups	are	self-evidently	doing	a	tremendous	job	at	meetings	
like	this	in	pushing	this	important	issue	for	women.” 

 

“This	weekend	I	had	

the	honour	of	

presenting	my	

thoughts	on	

liposuction	for	

lipoedema	patients	

at	the	Talk	

Lipoedema	meeting	

in	Birmingham	


